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Fox Creek School has been preparing for emergency situations. We have been
collaborating with our division office, the Town of Fox Creek, the MD of Greenview,
Forest Management and Wildfire offices, as well as various industry partners. This
ensures that a comprehensive plan is established and communicated between relevant
parties.

Plans include considerations for student pick-up and transportation. Please see the
attached map for the area of the school that has been designated for the pick up of
each grade. Ideally, parents would pick students up from Fox Creek School as soon as
possible in an emergency situation; however, we recognize that some families may not
be able to pick up their child(ren) due to extenuating circumstances. Any students
remaining in the care of the school will be transported with the school principal to the
designated Northern Gateway Public School, where parents can reunite with and pick
up their child(ren). Families that require assistance with transportation are requested to
collect their child(ren) from the school first, then connect with the Town of Fox Creek for
available transportation arrangements.

In the event of an emergency, Fox Creek School will be utilizing social media as well as
the automated communication system linked to PowerSchool to relay important
information. This may include emergency updates, student pick up instructions, plans
for continued instruction, and details concerning the return to school. Please ensure that
your contact information with the school is up to date and that your emergency contacts
are still relevant.

Should you have specific questions or concerns, please contact the school office.
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